
Cécile, Kevin and their families are very sad to announce the death of

Peter Tallon
on Saturday, 5th of July 2014.

We would like to thank his doctors and the staff of Hôpital Universitaire de Genève
(HUG) for their attentive care, dedication and support during his illness.

The memorial ceremony will be held on Thursday, 10th of July
at the Centre Funéraire de Saint-Georges.


